
[ ANNOUNCEMENT ]

Hello, this is Cebu ELSA language school.

Currently, an official letter has been received from the Immigration Department regarding E-CARD.

We are informing you about the recently changed SSP regulations.

< Changes >
Previously, only SSP was issued.

Due to this change, additional E-CARDs will be issued when SSP is issued. (Additional costs will be incurred)

(*I-CARD, which had been issued for more than 59 days of stay, will proceed as it was before.)

Target: Students admitted after (June 18, 2024)

Cost: E-CARD 4000php (internal and external)

▶ SSP, I-CARD (residents who have stayed for more than 59 days) cost the same as before

Eg. Students under 8 weeks – SSP 6800php + E-CARD 4000php /

Students over 8 weeks (to stay more than 59 days) – SSP 6800php + E-CARD 4000php + I-CARD 3500php

Issue the expiration date of the SSP in line with the student's training period

Returning Ticket is required for students who have been training for more than 9 weeks

If you are in charge of students who are scheduled to enter this week,

please refer to the announcement and inform us in advance.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.


